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1979-1980 CULMENls^MeCtfrfMUo our former
icipal, Dr Perry H. Tyson W N K K ^ in recog-

nition of his outstanding con t r i bu^^^^ the high
iht of the theme of " c l ^ ^ ^ ' , it is

lis yearbook be dedica^BtP Dr.
Tyson who was responsible for instituting i
nificant changes In our school. The proponent!
4-5 <tay opttonfor w e e k | y c l a s s meetings, he '
f&0(W$1&llfGftfattKion of course offerings. In <

Hradvocated flexibility regarding indepen-^
it study time. After his tenure as superintendent,
faHy assuming the office in 1972, Dr. Tyson end-

his career and went into retirement in 1979.

In appreciation for the changes wrought during his
years here, we the students of S.P.F.H.S. sincerely
dedicate this yearbook to Dr. Tyson.


